
August , 2022

Dear Members of Council,

This letter is in regards to Dundalk’s Annual Oktoberfest. We, the members of the community,
will be hosting this event on Saturday October 1st, 2022 at the Dundalk Fairgrounds.

We are writing to you today to inform you of the details.

11:00am -4:00pm will be a hyper local event. A market, open mic for local musicians, events
run as fundraisers for local community groups.

Dundalk Agriculture Society (Fundraiser and donation to them at the end of event)
Dundalk Smoke (Fundraiser)- sausages (public health is notified as of August 12th)
Dundalk Firefighters(Fundraiser)- obstacle course & fire bin to make smores
Dundalk Legion (Fundraiser) - Bake Sale
Southgate Public Library - Craft for kids
McDonald’s Home Hardware- a wood cut out selfie station
And more (waiting on confirmation)
Many, Local Dundalk Businesses including businesses from the surrounding area are at the
market.

4:00 pm- 11:00pm we will have a beer garden, music & local food trucks
Dundalk Legion will also be hosting their own fundraiser and selling alcohol in the beer garden.

The beer garden will be the host of a local Brewery Neustadt. They will be the ones bringing and
serving the alcohol in the beer garden. It will work with a 50:50 beer ticket system, where they
get 50% of the ticket sales and Dundalk Oktoberfest gets 50% of the sales.
(The Liquor License has already been purchased for the Fairgrounds)

We are looking forward to running this event. We have had extremely great feedback within the
first week of advertising. To continue we need to finish our already purchased liquor license with
a Municipality Resolution.

We appreciate the support.
Dundalk Oktoberfest Committee.


